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IT –SAXESS 5.0.1 Production Launch Postponed 
 
 
Due to the current volatile market conditions, the OMX Nordic Exchange has decided to postpone the 
launch of SAXESS 5.0.1.  
 
The new scheduled production launch date is Monday, October 13, 2008. 
 
All planned member activities as previously communicated in IT notices are also postponed. 
Thus, members are not required to perform any launch related activities on September 26, 27 or 28. 
 
Configuration changes related to the launch of SAXESS 5.0.1 are also postponed. 
 
Further communication on member activities during the weekend preceding the new scheduled 
production launch of SAXESS 5.0.1 will be communicated via IT notices in the coming week. 
 
We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience that this late postponement may cause you. 
 
For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact 
OMX Nordic Exchange 

 
 

Best regards  
OMX Nordic Exchange 
 


